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Have a lovely weekend! 
  
Amanda Dawson, Headteacher 

Word and Grammar of the Week 
 
We thought we would share our word and grammar 
of the week with you, so that you can further help 
your children with their English skills: 
 

I accepted the invitation to the party.  
not 

I excepted the invitation to the party. × 

Word of the Week 
ruminant 

 
 

 
 

Reading for Pleasure 
 
Congratulations to the 70 children who have read at 
home at least three times a week since the beginning 
of the school year.  They have received their book 
prize from the  special cabinets and will get an extra 
playtime before the end of term. Well done for their 
incredible effort and commitment to reading for fun. 
  
Reading for pleasure has proved to help children 
to have better emotional health and to achieve well 
at school. 
  
Please come and see Mrs Gillen or Mrs Newbold for 
any help to encourage your children to read for 
pleasure at home. 
 

Key Stage Two Production 
 
Thank you to the children who took part in 
yesterday’s key stage two production, and to the staff 
who wrote it, put it together and organised it all. 
 
We were pleased to see so many parents here 
supporting their children.  The door entry fee raised 
£80.00, which will go towards our support of the 
Nottingham Music Hub, with whom we have a long-
standing partnership with In Harmony. 
 
Thank you once again for your support. 
 

School Disco! 
 
The next disco night will be after school on Thursday 
18th July, from 3.30-5pm for children in years 1-6.  As 
usual, tickets will cost £3.00 each and will be on sale 
from Monday 8th July at the school office. The ticket 
price will include a goodie bag with a drink, crisps and 
a treat too…what a great way to end the school year! 

Road Safety  
 
Following on from the great work, including a 
petition and survey our parents have done, lead by 
Ms Wawrzyniak, Nottingham City Council’s road 
safety team have acknowledged our concerns.  
Subject to funding they are going to look at ways of 
making the road safer for everyone.  Look out for 
further updates about this hopefully soon. 

 
 Punctuality, Please! 
 
There have been up to 30 children late to school each 
day this last week.  There are no excuses; please 
organise school things the night before and set your 
alarms to wake you up early, and leave home in time 
to get here for 8.40 prompt! 

May Day Bank Holiday 2020 
 
Did you know that next year, 2020, the May Day bank 
holiday is on Friday 8th May?  
 
As you know it’s usually on Monday; so please put 
the Friday date in your calendar or diary, so you don’t 
go booking the wrong weekend away!! 

mailto:headteacher@mellers.nottingham.sch.uk
http://www.mellersprimary.co.uk/

